





Lloyd Law College :: B.A.LL.B. (2016-21) & LL.B. (2018-21)

Batch Book & Montage Movie :: Lloyd Convocation Ceremony, 2024

Dear Parent / Student,

Subject: Request for Contributions to Batch 2018-21 Batch Book and Montage Movie

Greetings from the Creative Team of Convocation 2024!

We are thrilled to announce that Lloyd Law College is organizing a convocation program on 05 May, 2024, to celebrate the successful completion of your academic journey. As part of the celebrations, we are planning to create a batch book and a montage movie featuring your college life experiences.

To make this initiative a success, we need your valuable contributions. We kindly request you to upload all your college life photographs & videos to the following Google Drive folder:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13ZHQdAZ\_UxANrDui3zJCzCTjXjucNu0U

Additionally, we invite you to share your journey at Lloyd Law College by recording a short reaction video. In this video, you can express your thoughts, memories, and reflections on your time at the college. Please upload these reaction videos to the following Google Drive folder:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13ZS8LUlPa4Av2XtcT0oCQ\_Ybwj5BbTy-

## The last day to upload your photos and videos is 28 May, 2024.

Your contributions will play a crucial role in preserving the memories of your batch and creating a lasting legacy. We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to your participation in this exciting endeavour.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.





We look forward to seeing you at the Convocation Ceremony 2024 with best wishes for a bright future as a quality professional, excellent practitioner an Alumnus of Lloyd Law College.

See you happy!

Dr. Mohd. Salim
Senior Director & Dean
LLOYD LAW COLLEGE
director@lloydlawcollege.edu.in